Year 11
Dear students,
RE: GCSE and L2 VTQ results - Thursday 12th August 2021

We hope that you are all safe and well and that you are enjoying having some time to relax with your family this summer.

We are now in the position to explain the process for receiving your GCSE results. Please read this information very carefully. To ensure the safety of all students and staff, we do not feel that it would be appropriate to bring students, staff or parents into the Academy to receive GCSE or A-level results. Therefore, we will be sending out the results via our e-mail system.
You will be receiving your GCSE results on Thursday 12th August. These will be sent to your school e-mail account between 8:30 and 10am.  Following this, you will receive further e-mails with a range of details and information including:
· An e-mail from Mrs Jackson about Sixth Form places (where applicable)
· An e-mail from the Exams office about sitting exams in the Autumn Series and other key examination information.

If you need support to access your school e-mail, please contact the IT Service Desk servicedesk@tdet.education before 16th July 2021.

Please do not come into the Academy on results day unless you have been asked to attend an appointment with a member of the Sixth Form team or another member of staff.  Please make sure however, that we can speak to you on results days – keep both Thursday 12th and Friday 13th August free, just in case you need to come to the Academy for a meeting.  
 
We know that some of you are very worried about the grades that you are likely to achieve but please remember that teachers are not able to give you any information about the grades that you will be awarded this summer.  

If you feel that the Centre Policy was not followed in determining your grade, you do have the opportunity to appeal.  Details of appeals and the steps that you will need to take will be sent out before 16th July 2021, with full information also available on the Teacher Assessed Grades section of the Academy website.
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the best for your results in the summer and the very best wishes for whatever your future holds. We look forward to welcoming many of you back to TDA Sixth Form in September and continuing to support you with your future.

Best wishes,

Mohammed Ladak					Michala Jackson 
Assistant Principal					Head of 6th Form



Year 13
Dear students,
RE: A-level and L3 VTQ results - Tuesday 10th August 2021

We hope that you are all safe and well and that you are enjoying having some time to relax with your family this summer.

We are now in the position to update you about the process for receiving your A-level and/or L3 qualification results.  Please read the information very carefully.  To ensure the safety of all students and staff, we do not feel that it would be appropriate to bring students, staff or parents into the Academy to receive GCSE or A-level results.  Therefore, we will be sending out the results via our e-mail system.
You will be receiving your A-level results on Tuesday 10th August.  These will be sent to your school e-mail account between 8:30 and 10am.  Following this, you will receive further e-mails with a range of details and information including:
· An e-mail from the Exams Office about sitting exams in the Autumn Series and other key examination and results information.
· An e-mail from Mrs Jackson offering support with the UCAS process. 

Please do not come into the Academy on results day.  The 6th form team will be available via e-mail and telephone.
 
We know that some of you are very worried about the grades that you are likely to achieve but please remember that teachers are not able to give you any information about the grades that you might be awarded this summer.  

If you feel that the Centre Policy was not followed in determining your grade, you do have the opportunity to appeal.  Details of appeals and the steps that you will need to take will be sent out before 16th July 2021, with full information also available on the Teacher Assessed Grades section of the Academy website.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the best for your results in the summer and the very best wishes for whatever your future holds. 

Best wishes,
 
Mohammed Ladak					Michala Jackson 
Assistant Principal					Head of 6th Form

